ACE Weekly Report:  05-10-00

All ACE spacecraft subsystems are performing nominally. An Attitude maneuver was successfully executed on 05-09-00.  The next attitude maneuvers are scheduled for 05-15-00 and 05-22-00.

There have been no further problems with the Clock Calibration file this week.  Data from the two affected days (122 and 123) has been processed and delivered.

ULEIS Instrument Status:

One OCR for the ULEIS instrument has been executed this week.  The ULEIS instrument team is continuing their investigation of the anomaly.  No new information is available at this time.
